
October 2019 

Important information  

 

Toddler Town will be 

CLOSED  on Monday 

October 14th  

 
You have to sign in/out 

your child daily at the 

front counter. 

It is a DCFS Mandate 

MORE STUFF! 

Hello all and happy October   , Please stay on the look 

out for updates through 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site 

 where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development. We 
are no longer using LIFECUBBY. 

We will have parent/teacher conferences 

this month or in the beginning of NOVEMBER.  

 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday 

October 14th  

 

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! 
Look out for info about FALL FEST PARTY 

 

 Make sure credit cards are up to date 
and to make payments on 1st & 15th of 

every month  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

  

 

 

 

Tuition payments  due on 

1st & 15th of every month  
Update all contact phone 

numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update  

Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!! 

REMINDER !!!!! Remember to 

sign in/out your child daily as it 

is a DCFS mandate through the 

state of Illinois.  

TTDC will be closed on Monday 

October 14th  



Dear parents, we have enjoyed summer at our best; went to the nearest park, took nature walks, enjoyed learning about each other, each other’s interests, 
washing hands and our family. Fall is here, the month of October will be filled 

with lots of fall activities; coloring, collecting & painting the fall leaves. 

Learning about pumpkins, bats and spiders will be spooky and fun. We will 

dress-up for FALL FESTIVAL on October 31st. We will focus on letters, 

numbers and shapes as we always do. Learning to recognize and writing our 

names is important in pre-K, so please help your child practice writing their 

name at home. The weather is changing and we go outside twice a day to 

improve our gross motor skills, so please have your child bring a light jacket to 

school. Thank you so much! Happy October  

Autumn is finally here!!! In the month of September, our children were 

introduced to our beginning of the year unit, “All about me “ . Our 
children were learning about our wonderful classroom, the areas of play 

in our classroom and most importantly our classroom rules. This unit is 

so important because it deals with our social emotional skills, and before 

getting deeper into learning we must understand this unit.  Once our 

students show readiness for our next unit, the children will be 

introduced to our tree unit. It’s the best season to work with the tree 
unit since a lot of changes will be happening outdoors. Our outdoors will 

be the best resource to use to our advantage with the tree unit. Please 

make sure you go over rules with your child before entering the 

classroom!!!  Thanks from the Butterflies, Mrs. Maritza, Ms. J asmin & 

Mr. Robert. Please if you have any questions feel free to contact us at 

847-475-1467  EXT 14 

  



We sure had fun in September with the All About Me Unit, we learned so much about 

each other, our likes, our dislikes, our favorite colors, and our favorite foods. We 

discussed our classroom rules and our classroom routines. Thank you to the parents 

that participated in the All about Me poster project! Children had so much fun 

presenting! In the month of October, we will start our unit about Trees! What do we 

want to know about trees? How do they grow? What is happening to the leaves? We 

will also learn about different types of trees, the parts of a tree and of course all the 

delicious food that we get from them. We will have frequent nature walks around the 

school to observe the changes in the trees. (please bring cozy sweaters and comfy 

shoes) Children will be recording observations in their journals.  Towards the end of 

the month we will transition to an apple & pumpkin theme. Fall Season here we come. 

Welcome to the month of October Families! I want to wish everyone an 

AMAZING FALL SEASON, my most favorite season of all. During the month of 

September, children had lots of fun learning about their five senses, their likes and 

dislikes, their body, their feelings and emotions, their families and were also 

introduced to FALL. These are all amazing topics that the children have learned 

lots from. Now that we are done with those topics and we are in the season of fall. 

Children will learn about the season and the types of things and events that happen 

during this amazing season. During the month of October children will be 

discussing trees, fire safety, School bus safety, October/fall fun and Pumpkins! On 

the 31st of October, children will be having a harvest party, children will have fun 

painting pumpkins and decorating them and dressing up on that day. Children are 

more than welcome to bring sugar free treats, stickers, pencils, stamps and so forth 

for them to pass out to their friends as long as it is enough for 20 children. I will be 

creating a list for you all to bring certain items for their small harvest party. If you have any question, please don’t hesitate to reach out to one of us. THANK Y OU 
IN ADAVANCE AND LET THE FUN BEGIN!!! 

  



847-475-1467 
1501 Howard Street 

Evanston, IL 60202 

Make sure your 

Emails, phone numbers, cell phone  

Providers and Credit Cards are up to  

Date.   

Remember to check out your MY Teaching Strategies 

account for news, documentations, pictures and or 

videos. We no longer are using LIFECUBBY. 

 Please sign in/out your child as it is a DCFS 

Mandate 

  
Toddler Town will be closed Monday October 14th .  

 

  


